
 
 
PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY CIRCULAR NO. 40/1976 REFERENCE NO. PS: 17/3 
 
 
 
FROM: Permanent Secretary, 
 Public Service Ministry 
 
TO: All Permanent Secretaries, 
 Heads of Departments and 
 Regional Executive Officers 
 
DATE: 20th August, 1976. 
 

SUBJECT: Release of Staff to attend World Cup 
Football Fixture in Paramaribo. 

 
 

 
 
 
 Government employees desirous of witnessing the World Cup Football fixture between Guyana and Surinam, 
which is scheduled to take place in Paramaribo on the 29th August, 1976, may, subject to the exigencies of the Service, 
be granted special leave on the 28th August and, if necessary, 30th August, 1976, for that purpose. 
 

2. Encouragement should be given to as many employees as possible to be present at this event. A copy of a 
Press Release setting out details of mobilizing support for this match is attached for the information of your 
staff. 

 
 

…………………. 
C. E. Douglas, 
Permanent Secretary. 


